






7. Additionally, it needs to be understood that, if 'plowing the plug' ever becomes reality, it is highly
unlikely Park County Wyoming will continue plowing from the Chief Joseph/Highway 212 junction
to Pilot Creek at its expense -so whatever the new plowing entity is on Highway 212 would need to
bear the full cost of plowing approximately 15 miles from this intersection to Cooke City, versus only
from Pilot Creek to Cooke City.

We ask that your administration not give any consideration to, or funding for, plowing this section of U.S. 
Highway 212 during the winter season. It provides extremely important winter infrastructure as a 
groomed snowmobile trail for the states of Wyoming and Montana and should remain under that 
management status. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

�i:.f� 
Cody Country Snowmobile Association 
4330 Pat O'Hara Drive 
Cody, WY 82414 
307-899-3419
b.m ill er 1962@hotmaiI.com

On Behalf of CCSA: 
Lynn Lamb, President 
Tim Erz, Director 
Eric Alexander, Director 
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